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Village of Cold Spring 
Code Update Committee 

85 Main Street, Cold Spring, New York 10516 

Meeting 
1/3/18 

The Village of Cold Spring Code Update Committee held a meeting at the Cold Spring Village Hall, 85 Main Street 
on Wednesday, January 3, 2018 at 7:00pm. Present were Karen Doyle, Norah Hart, Paul Henderson, and Trustee 
Marie Early.   Bonny Carmicino and Anne Impellizzeri were absent. 

Call to Order:  
The meeting was called to order at 7:05pm.  M. Early requested timesheets from everyone. 

Approval of Minutes – Dec. 13, 2017 
This topic was deferred to the next meeting. 
 
Review public meeting feedback:  
The discussed the verbal comments received at the Nov. 28 public meeting, and also reviewed the written comments 
received thus far.  It was decided that the feedback would be posted to the Village website complete with the 
speaker’s/author’s name. 

Outdoor Lighting Standards – P. Henderson: 
This topic was briefly discussed, including such aspects as the dark sky initiative and the need for better night 
visibility  
 
Evaluate Steep Slope Standards – B. Carmicino 
This topic was deferred to the next meeting. 
 
Evaluate Flooding Standards – N. Hart (include Chapter 52 of Village Code) 
There was no discussion on this topic. 
 
Evaluate Adopting a Ridgeline Protection Overlay District – K. Doyle 
The committee discussed the difference between “ridgeline” and “viewshed”.  The topology of the Village was 
discussed to determine where “ridgelines” might exist.  NYSERDA will be contacted to determine if they can 
provide direction on this topic. 
 
Public Comments: 
There were no public comments. 
 
Adjournment: 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday, January 17.  The meeting adjourned at approximately 8:40. 
 
 

 Submitted by Marie Early 


